

June 26, 2025

ROCKRIDGE LINKS:

Rockridge Secondary School website
WV School District Website
Follow Rockridge Secondary on Instagram
Morning Announcements

CALENDAR UPDATE	
Thurs, June 26	LAST DAY OF SCHOOL - LP #3/Final Reports Posted
Fri, June 27	Administration Day for Rockridge Staff Only
Tues, Sept 2	First day of classes - watch for newsletter in August with details
SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: 9 AM - 3 PM Mon-Fri (Please Call ahead to schedule a visit)	
UPCOMING	
FULL ROCKRIDGE WEBSITE CALENDAR with BLOCK ROTATIONS	
2025-26 At A Glance Calendar	
West Vancouver Schools Registration click <u>HERE</u>	
WV Youth Services click here	

A FINAL MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Thank you, Rockridge families, for the opportunity to learn and grow alongside your children this school year.

Throughout 2024–25, our sense of school spirit and community has continued to thrive. Rockridge remains a place where learning takes centre stage whether it happens in the classroom or through the many experiences that extend beyond our campus. As students review their final learning updates, we hope they take pride in their progress and begin setting their sights on new goals for September.

This past month was a time of celebration, from recognizing the accomplishments of the Class of 2025 to honouring outstanding achievements at our Grade 8–11 Awards Assemblies. You'll find slideshow links below that we used at Monday's awards that I encourage you to take a look through.

When students arrived in September, they were greeted with a brand-new outdoor basketball court and a refreshed gym floor. When they return in the fall, they'll discover more exciting upgrades and improvements around the school.

Stay tuned for our next E-Bulletin in late August, it will include everything students and families need for a smooth and successful start to the year.

Wishing you all a restful, safe, and happy summer. We look forward to seeing you at The Rock on September 2nd!

GRADE 8 - 11 AWARDS DAY - June 23rd!

See links below to view slideshows from each grade level. These awards include Major Awards, Mastery of Subject Awards and Athletic Awards.

- Grade 11 Awards
- Grade 10 Awards
- Grade 9 Awards
- Grade 8 Awards

MYED FAMILY PORTAL - Accessing Student Reports

Due to high volume publication throughout the province, learning Period 3 Reports will be published by end of day June 26th to the <u>MyEd BC Parent Portal</u>. Students and families will receive an email notifying them when the reports have been published.

Trouble logging in? - Click on the School District's My Ed Family Portal Page



Grads are reminded to stop into the office to pick up their Banquet/Commencement Photos.

School District Email, Google Accounts & Google Drive - Just a reminder that graduating students' school email, Google accounts and Google Drive will be disabled during the summer. Please download ANY information you want to keep and transfer to personal accounts.

GRADUATION ASSESSMENT RESULTS - GNA & GLA

Students can view their scores on their <u>MyEd portal</u>. Parents can also see the scores on the parent portal under 'FAMILY' side tab 'ASSESSMENTS'. The Graduation Assessments will also be listed at the bottom of a student's Rockridge Diploma Verification (transcript). For those students who wrote the GNA the week of April 15th, results are now posted to MyEdBC.



For "Community Connections" including local North Shore programs, events, and resources click HERE

SCHOOL BUS TRANSPORTATION 2025-26 – Questions - transportation@wvschools.ca

To register your child(ren) for school bus service, please Here

For details on eligibility, routes, and service guidelines, please visit our Student Transportation webpage: Student Transportation Information

CHANGE OF ADDRESS?

If there are any changes to address, legal custody, or citizenship status, please upload documentation to support the changes using this link. The changes will not be reflected until the documentation is

submitted.

Paul Myers Athletic Centre

Construction has begun on the Paul Myers Athletic Centre, a new indoor sports facility created through a partnership between West Van FC and West Vancouver Schools. Starting in late 2025, SD45 students, West Van FC members and community groups will enjoy a climate-controlled space for soccer and other sports. Learn more here: https://westvanfc.com/pmac.